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TARRANT COUNTY JUNIOR COLLEGE DISTRICT

NORTHEAST CAMPUS 828 HARWOOD ROAD » HURST, TEXAS 76053 « TELEPHONE 817-281-7860

May 29, 1975

Dear

As you may know, I have recently accepted a position as Vice
President for Academic Affairs at Texas Eastern University

in Tyler, effective July 1, 1975. My interest in the position
was enhanced by the possibility of a continuing association

with community colleges. Since the college anticipates

drawing the bulk of its undergraduate enrollment from the
community colleges in the East Texas area, we hope to strengthen
the existing good working relationship between Texas Eastern
University and the community colleges. I hope that my back-
ground in community college work will be of help in this regard.

In consultation with President James Stewart, one of my first
goals after beginning my work at Tyler is to visit your campus.
I hope to be able to meet with you and any appropriate staff
members to discuss ways by which we can work together to meet
the needs of your students who plan to pursue a baccalaureate
degree. I am particularly interested in establishing a close
working relationship with your academic vice-president or dean
to enhance communication between our two institutions. I Took
forward to working with you in serving the East Texas area.

Sincerely yours,

Donald M. Anthony

ch

cc: Dr. James Stewart




The attached letter was sent to the following on May 30, 1975:

Dr. Jack Hudgins, President
Angelina College
Lufkin, Texas 75901

Dr. T. M. Harvey, President
Henderson County Junior College
Athens, Texas 75751

Dr. 0. B. Bailey, President
. Hi11 Junior College
Hillsboro, Texas 76645

Dr. Curtis M. Carroll, President
« Jacksonville College
Jacksonville, Texas 75766

Dr. Randolph C. Watson, President
Kilgore College
Kilgore, Texas 75662

Dr. John E. Fellers, President
Lon Morris College
Jacksonville, Texas 75766

Dr. Wilbur A. Ball, President
~ McLennan Community College
Waco, Texas 76708

Dr. Kenneth P. Walker, President

» Navarro College

Corsicana, Texas 75110

Mr. Louis B. Williams, President
Paris Junior College
Paris, Texas 75460

Dr. Jack Evans, President
. Southwestern Christian College
Terrell, Texas 75160

Dr. Blake L. Farmer, President
Southwestern Junior College
Waxahachie, Texas 75165

Dr. Harry E. Jenkins, President
Tyler Junior College
Tyler, Texas 75701
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